
 

                                                   

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Food Deliveries 

Students may not receive deliveries of food or other products to school from outside 
vendors, including restaurants, pizza places, and fast food places via UberEats, Door 
Dash, families, or other delivery services. We ask parents to be mindful of disruptions to 
the school day; however, parents who need to deliver items to school throughout the day 
must check in with the Front Desk Security. The faculty and staff will make every effort to 
have students pick up items brought to school for students, but does not accept 
responsibility for lost or undelivered items. 

Closed Campus 

Students are not allowed to leave campus for lunch. Doing so will result in disciplinary 
consequences. 
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